
Dear Legislators,
This Bill should NOT be moved forward !
You are not only tying up the police officer's hands,
preventing them from doing the job that they are sworn and trained to do but this Bill really 
sends a message to the 99.999% of principled good officers that you do not TRUST them to 
do the right thing. You all have never been in their shoes or do you know that they spend their 
time and money helping the communities they work in and what you are doing is outragious !!
If you also restrict how they can handle an arrest situation to the point that they can't defend 
themselves or others without the threat of legal action on them from a criminal or civil 
standpoint,
they will not be able to do their job or they will be hesitant to act which leads to a dangerous 
situation for everyone. 
Just because a few "loud" voices want this Bill to move forward , does not mean you have to 
move it forward. We must "trust" and support our law enforcement officers.
Thank you for allowing me to provide you with "food for thought ",
Bruce Farmer
(35 year Ct.resident)

Sent from my Verizon, Samsung Galaxy smartphone
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